NOTICE

The State Central Delegates and seated Alternates have a duty to the Republican Party of Minnesota to ensure Party Officers are placing the interests of the Party first and leading the Party in a manner that will provide the best path to victory in 2024.

In order to fulfill our duties to the Republican Party and to the people of Minnesota, the many concerns identified about the current Chair MUST be addressed as quickly as possible.

The Party has called a State Central Meeting on December 9, 2023.

On November 22, 2023, the Chair was personally served with a Statement of Charges explaining why he must be removed, as required in Article XVI, Section 2 of the Constitution of the Republican Party of Minnesota.

The Chair has the duty to respond to those charges. The Delegates have the right to hear his responses and seek any needed clarification about these charges and to then vote on whether he should be removed or deserves to retain his status as Chair.

If the Delegation determines removal is necessary to protect the Party, the Delegates have the RIGHT to select a new Chair.

The Party will not unite until this matter is resolved.